
Paper Petition Details 
College Avenue Permit Request

We the residents of the College Avenue have a serious parking issue and this is due to people 
parking from the surrounding streets. People walking to High Street, customers for local shop 
and the residents of The Crescent (without parking permit and their visitors) are parking their 
vehicles on our street. This is a small street and has becomes dumping for the vehicle parking. 
This is really unfair for the street residents.

Therefore we the residents of College Avenue request that the council make this street 
‘Residents Permit Holders Parking only’. Many thanks for your kind support and cooperation.

This petition was received on 20th April, 2016.

This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 20th April, 2016. 

This petition was responded to on 17th May, 2016 by the Team Leader, Parking Services.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 15

Council Response 

Thank you for the submission of the above petition.

Slough Borough Council is pleased to advise that we can consider this request.  The 
Pavement Parking scheme is due to be introduced in the Chalvey Ward next year, letters 
were sent to all residents informing them about this in September 2015, and we can 
include this request and implement a residents permit scheme on College Avenue in the 
final designs for the area. 

Letters will be sent to all residents in the Chalvey Ward again before the Pavement 
Parking Scheme is due to be introduced with information about how to view plans for the 
area. In addition to this, letters will be sent to residents of College Avenue with 
information about how to purchase permits.  Details about costs of permits and visitor 
vouchers are available at the following link: http://www.slough.gov.uk/parking-travel-and-
roads/parking-permits.aspx
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